
IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
 This notice applies to your vehicle, (insert VIN for the particular vehicle). 
 
This notice is sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act  
 
 
«Vehicle_owner» 
«Riga_1_indirizzo» 
«CAP» 
«Città» - «Stato» 
 
Carbon Ceramic Brake Screws Replacement 
Your Lamborghini «Model» with chassis number: «VIN» 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
In the course of continuous product monitoring and internal tests, Automobili Lamborghini 
S.p.A. has determined that in rare cases, the stainless steel screws fixing the brake rotor to 
the metal bell may fail due to stress corrosion cracking if the vehicle has been used in extreme 
salt environments. This may lead to a increase in stopping distance and could 
lead to a crash. 
 
Your vehicle is one of the models affected. 
 
If one of the affected screws fails, you will hear a noise upon braking, indicating this condition. 
 
Please contact an authorized Lamborghini Dealer or Service Point without delay to arrange 
an appointment. Please bring this letter and your Service Booklet with you when you visit 
the dealer, so that we can make all necessary entries. 
 
We will replace the screws free of charge in the estimated time of 3 working hours that 
may require you to leave your car at least 1 business day at the workshop. 
 
Any Lessor that receives this notification must send a copy of this notice to the Lessee. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this measure please contact: 
Automobili Lamborghini America LLC 
Tel: +1-866-681-6276 (from 09 to 17.00 East Coast time) 
e-mail: USAServiceDepartment@lamborghini.com 
Fax: +1-703-364-7015 
Also Your Lamborghini dealer is available to assist you. 
 
Lamborghini will reimburse an owner who has already incurred costs to obtain a remedy 
for the problem addressed by this recall by reimbursing for all customer pay brake disks 
and screws (other than caused by accident or abuse) done on affected vehicles prior to the 
recall. Contact your Lamborghini dealer for the reimbursement presenting evidence of prior 
payment for disks and screws. 



 
If you believe that we have failed or we are unable to provide a remedy without charge or within 
a reasonable time, you may submit a complaint to the Administrator, National Highway Traffic 
Safety Administration, 1200 New Jersey Avenue, S.E., Washington, D.C. 20590; or call the toll-
free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153) or go to 
http://www.safercar.gov. 

We are sure that you will appreciate the need for this precautionary measure, and regret any 
inconvenience caused by the extra workshop visit. 
 
If you have sold your vehicle or have taken it out of service, please complete the enclosed 
reply sheet and return it to us by fax as soon as possible.  Your co-operation will be appreciated. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Michael Lock  
Chief Operating Officer  
 
Renè Sueltzner 
Head of After Sales 


